
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Diane has been volunteering with us for almost a 
year, and in that time has found just about every 
avenue to help the WHS cats that she possibly can. 
She not only comes in regularly to the shelter, she 
also visits our PetSmart location, helps with events, 
has signed on to do Cat Pawsitive, and fosters cats 
for us. If we offer a new way to help our feline 
friends, Diane is all about it, and we are so grateful 
to have her.  

Beyond being helpful, Diane is also just pleasant 
to be around. Diane – you make our jobs easy. Thank 
you so much for all that you continue to do with 
Women’s Humane Society. 

 


